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STATE OF ILLINOIS   

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

ILLINOIS POWER AGENCY   
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES – PROGRAM EVALUATION (ILLINOIS SOLAR FOR ALL) 

 
Reference Number 25-RFP-01  

  
The Illinois Power Agency (“Agency”) has concluded the Illinois Solar for All Program Evaluation RFP 
(“Evaluation RFP”). Pursuant to Section I.9 and I.10 of the Evaluation RFP, the Agency has closed the 
Evaluation RFP without selection or award to any participating Offerors. 
 
The Agency intends to reissue the Evaluation RFP with an updated schedule and instructions. All Offerors 
who were found qualified pursuant to the preceding Request for Qualifications, 25-RFQ-01, and were 
invited to submit a proposal to the preceding Evaluator RFP (issued March 5, 2025 – closed effective with 
this announcement) will be invited to submit proposals under the reissued Evaluator RFP. When reissued, 
the Agency intends to utilize an accelerated timeline for both Offeror submission and Agency review, as will 
be defined in the reissued Evaluation RFP. 
 
Documents will be posted to the Agency’s website (see “Illinois Solar for All Program Evaluation Process”). 
Further, Offerors will also be notified when the reissued Evaluation RFP is posted and open. 
 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/renewable-resources/stakeholder-engagement.html

